
 

 

 

 Stockholm, 28 September, 2011 

 
 
 
Delisting of Niscayah Group AB (publ) 
 
 
On September 16, 2011, the Board of Directors of Niscayah Group AB (publ) (”Niscayah”) 
decided to apply for delisting of Niscayah’s class B shares from NASDAQ OMX Stockholm. 
 
NASDAQ OMX Stockholm has accepted the application and decided that the last day of 
trading in Niscayah’s class B shares on NASDAQ OMX Stockholm will be October 12, 
2011. 
 
As a consequence of the delisting of the shares, Niscayah has decided not to announce the 
company’s interim report for the period January-September 2011.  

 
Stockholm, September 28, 2011  

 
The Board of Directors 

 
NISCAYAH GROUP AB (publ)  

 
This press release is also available at www.niscayah.com. 

 
 
For further information:  
Håkan Gustavson, CFO  
hakan.gustavson@niscayah.com  
 
Else Schlasberg, Investor Relations  
+46 10 458 8080 
 
Niscayah Group AB (publ) is a world leading security company specialized in technical 
security services and solutions for customers with high security demands such as bank and 
post, retail, utilities, transport and logistics and gas stations. Niscayah has approximately 
5,100 employees and is present in 14 countries in Europe as well as in USA. Niscayah is a 
publicly listed company on the OMX Nasdaq stock exchange in Stockholm, Sweden. 
 
 
 
 
Niscayah Group AB discloses the information provided herein pursuant to the Securities Markets Act 
and/or the Swedish Financial Instruments Trading Act. This information was submitted for publication at 
CET 11.30 on 28 September, 2011. 
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